
2 December 2021 

 

To the Mayor and Members of City Council: 

 

Greetings and first of all thank you for all the good work you do. 

 

RE:  Motion to provide feminine hygiene products no charge 

 

I have been a resident of this city for almost 30 years now.  I have watched it grow 

and expand its goals and have seen its many  accomplishments.  To continue this 

forward thinking I believe that a city can be judged most directly by the inclusivity 

of its actions and how it supports all of its citizens. 

 

To that end,  please add my voice to those that support the motion being 

spearheaded at Thursday's 2 December 2021 meeting by Donna Reid to provide 

at no charge feminine hygiene products throughout our city buildings and public 

areas.  I am completely in favour of this motion.   

 

Please provide this motion every consideration and I trust you will approve this 

motion for the benefit of everyone who will use these products now and will feel 

more secure in knowing they will be available. 

 

Thank you. 
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